Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Northeast Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Letters of Interest and Qualifications

The Northeast Florida Regional Council (NEFRC) is seeking qualifications of entities interested in providing program management services to support the State Housing Initiative Partnership (SHIP) program in Putnam County, Florida. Letters of Interest and Qualifications must be received by 5:00 p.m. on March 24, 2017. To obtain a copy of the Request for Letters of Interest and Qualifications, go to: http://www.nefrc.org/Housing.htm or email Donna Starling at dstarling@nefrc.org.
